
Young Voices @ O2 Arena – Tuesday 17th January 2023 

Young Voices O2 Greenwich Concert 

Young Voices is the largest school choir concert in the world. Last week some of our children 

took part in the Young Voices 2023 Concert at the O2, Greenwich, London.  We were lucky to 

have been given two suites which gave us an amazing view of the Arena.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A special guest star, ‘Heather Small’ sang ‘Proud’ along with the children’s choir. The choir and 

audience loved joining in the moves with the dancers and we were inspired by the extraordinary 

violinist, Anna Phoebe and the Beatbox Collective!  

Weeks of practising back at school with Mrs Meier paid off. I was very proud of our pupils who 

were exceptionally well behaved. Thank you to Mrs Le Brocq who accompanied us on the trip at the 

very last minute along with Mrs Brown from the office team. It has been lovely to hear from parents 

telling us how much children and families enjoyed 

the outstanding event. It was a truly memorable 

experience.  

The team from Blue Peter have informed us that 

anyone who took part in the Young Voices 

concerts this year, can apply for their own Blue 

Peter music badge! Make sure you apply using the 

link below and this will enable your child to gain 

free access into all Blue Peter attractions. 

There will also be a Young Voices performance, 

which was televised at Birmingham Resorts 

World Arena, which is being shown on Friday 3rd 

February at 5pm on CBBC and iPlayer. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/bp-music-

badge?collection=blue-peter-badges 
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